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	PRESIDENT

David R. Carlson

910 W. Pleasant Street

Portage, WI   53901

Home: (608) 742-3049

Office: (608) 742-1905

drcportagewi@frontier.com
VICE PRESIDENT

Michael Dry

1810 Autumn Dr.
Racine, WI   53402
Home: (262) 634-7331

Cell: (262) 880-7142

e-mail: keen-ice@wi.rr.com
VICE PRES - PLAYDOWNS

Rich Lepping

1634 Sherman Ave

Madison, WI  53704

Home: (608) 663-2473

Cell: (608) 235-1707

e-mail: rich@borderpatrolwi.com
SECRETARY

Dave Lewis
1633 N 56th Street

Milwaukee, WI 53208
Home: (414) 476-6882
Office: (608) 235-8619
e-mail: dlewis5@wi.rr.com
TREASURER

Greg Dunlop

8124 W. Chestnut St

Wauwatosa, WI   53213

Home: (414) 778-0341

Cell: (414) 708-5683

e-mail: gdunlop1@hotmail.com
USCA DIRECTORS

David R. Carlson

See PRESIDENT above
Kellie Krake
29 E. Wilson St #402
Madison, WI  53703
Home: (608) 251-2189
Cell: (608) 220-0581

e-mail: kelliekrake@hotmail.com
Mark Swandby

5217 Milward Dr.

Madison, WI  53711

Home: (608) 274-6558

swandby@engr.wisc.edu
WSCA WEBSITE

www.wi-curling.org


	August 5, 2010

TO:
Club Officer


WSCA Directors


USCA WI Directors


USCA Athlete Reps

FROM:
  Executive Committee, WSCA

SUBJECT:  WSCA Participation, competitive curler and ice hosting fees

A few weeks ago, the Executive Committee of the Wisconsin State Curling Association met to discuss the deficit the Association has experienced the last 5 out of 6 years.  As you can imagine, times are not as good as we had hoped and talk of a dues increase is not a popular subject.  The choice before the Executive Committee was to raise dues or to cut expenses.  Starting with this season, WSCA will no longer reimburse State champions their playdown registration fees.  We had been reimbursing our State champion teams around $310.00 per team.  We believe now is the time to return to the basics.  We believe it is important to continue to provide the State Association patches, enhance our web site, financially support venues for State playdowns, support club activities, and provide limited support for our juniors.  We expect this may all be accomplished without a raise of dues.

As mentioned, one important area to sustain is the continued support of our clubs that host play down events.  To that end, we are increasing the ice hosting fee for 2010/2011 to be in line with what the USCA provides.  WSCA will pay a daily ice hosting fee of $250.00 for those clubs that host Men’s, Women’s, Mixed or Junior’s play downs.

Each spring and fall, the WSCA Club Directors meet to discuss club, State and National programs.  At these times we share best practices’, marketing ideas, and are updated about what is going on at the USCA from our State Directors.  However, WSCA also welcomes input from our state club presidents as well on an ongoing basis.  We would like you to share news from around the State, and the best way to do that is on our web site.  Have you looked at it lately?  Mark Hartman, from Madison and Dave Lewis, from Kettle Moraine are working hard for you, and would be happy to assist you in posting any information you would like to share with the WSCA clubs.  The WSCA web site provides calendar updates, Club leadership, and current updates.  Contact them at mhartma3@amfam.com or dlewis5@wi.rr.com.

We request you share this information with your members.  We thank you for your continued support.  Any questions you may have, please contact either Dave Carlson (608)742-3049 or Rich Lepping (608)235-1707.  Enjoy the rest of the summer, and we’ll see you on the ice this winter.




